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No positive results from Falls City COVID-19 testing event
(KLZA)--As reported earlier, 153 people were tested for coronavirus during a
Test Nebraska, drive-thru screening event in Falls City on June 17th and 18th.

MSC News contacted the Southeast District Health Department about the results.
As of Friday morning, none of the results from the testing have come back
positive.

Within the Southeast District Health Department service area there have been 31
confirmed cases of COVID-19. 16 cases in Otoe County, six in Johnson County,
five in Richardson County, four in Nemaha County and no cases in Pawnee
County.

Statewide as of Thursday evening Nebraska had 18,346 confirmed cases, an

additional 125 cases from Wednesday. There have been 260 deaths in the state
from COVID-19 with one of those deaths reported in Richardson County.
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